
   
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

On 26 May 2014, the Bank of Mauritius (Bank) launched a Request for Proposal (RFP) 

for the supply, installation, implementation, customization, interfacing, training and support 

services for a National Payment Switch in Mauritius. The closing date for submission of bids 

was 8 August 2014.  

 

The Bank wishes to inform all bidders that it is availing of paragraph 4.15.5 of the RFP to 

terminate procurement proceedings. 

  

The Bank takes the opportunity to thank all bidders for the interest shown in the bidding 

exercise. 
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